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15th January 2024 

 
New staff information and an invite to our RSHE information evening 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to inform you about some staffing developments at Shirebrook 
Academy and invite you to our RSHE (Relationships, Sex and Health Education) information event. 
 
New staff at Shirebrook Academy 
 
The following staff have joined our academy in January 2024: 

• Mr Robert Duroe – Assistant Vice Principal.  Mr Duroe will be working in science; supporting our 
Personal Development Programme and working closely with Year 9. 

• Mrs Rebecca Dakin – Assistant Head of Faculty – Humanities 

• Mr Neil Calver – Teacher of mathematics 
 

RSHE event 
 
On Wednesday 24th January 2024 we will be holding a parent/carer information event between 5.00-
6.00pm regarding RSHE at Shirebrook Academy.  Our revised RSHE Policy can be found on our website: 
Our Academy: Academy Policies: RSHE Policy - 
https://www.shirebrookacademy.org/attachments/download.asp?file=471&type=pdf. 
 
The event will be an opportunity to learn more about RSHE at Shirebrook Academy and ask questions 
about our policy  Please note that our policy has been informed by statutory guidance including the most 
recent DfE guidance - https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/relationships-education-relationships-
and-sex-education-rse-and-health-education. 
 
If you would like any further details regarding the RSHE event, please do not hesitate to contact us via 
email – enquiries@shirebrookacademy.org.  We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mrs Lindsey Burgin 
Principal 
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